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Measure: HJR201 

We urge a NO vote on HJR 201. This bill will push property owners out of their 

homes with the likely increases that would come, if passed. We have a cap on 

property taxes that Oregonians passed. We do NOT need more taxes, as we are 

among the highest taxed state in the union. Again, we urge a NO vote. 


